PORT ARTHUR HISTORIC SITE MANAGEMENT AUTHORITY
(PAHSMA)

Michael Langley

Michael’s
contribution to
the Port Arthur
Historic Site,
and in fact

to the whole

Tasman
Community, was enormous.

He served as a PAHSMA Board
member from 1994 until 1997 and
just before his retirement, Michael
was Acting Chairman. His guidance
and support to everyone at Port
Arthur following the tragic events
of 1996 will never be forgotten.
To Michael’s wife (and supporter)
Felicity, and their family, we extend

our condolences.




